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Praised God for His wonderful grace in His ministry here in Pontevedra, once
again, we are so thankful to God for using a PAME to support us financially. So far the
Lord is good last Saturday, we baptized 3 souls, and this week we have gospel tracks
distribution at the same time we have soul-winning program every Wednesday, our
Bible study is still going on everyday, by God's grace and our prayer that we
accomplished those things with the power of God. Last year, we baptized two families
and now they are faithfully serving the Lord, and we distributed 2,500 gospel tracks and
we have 225 souls that got saved last year. We thank God for PAME. It's a great help
for us to do the work of God. Thank God for those who sustain the PAME and for those
who contributed, also thank God for Bro. Cotter and to my beloved pastor, Pastor Edgar
Nono. We always praying that God will continue to used the PAME to support us.
Thank you and God bless!!

Your laborer in Christ
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